

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Liz Lord BEd Head of Pre-Prep enquiry@herefordcs.com

24th November 2017

Dear Parents,

We warmly invite you to our end of term production 'Prickly Hay'. All of the children in Years 1 and 2 will be taking part. The performances will be held in St David's Hall on Thursday 7th and Friday 8th December at 2.00pm. Consequently, there will be no swimming for Years 1 and 2 during this week.

Unfortunately, there is only a limited amount of space in St David's Hall so on this occasion we are only able to offer two seats per child for each performance. If you need to bring a pushchair, please could it be left outside.

We will be making a video of the performance and also taking photographs of the children beforehand, which will be available for purchase (with all funds raised going to the PTA). Please do not try to take flash photography on the day as it detracts from the performance.

After the performance, and whilst the children change, coffee and mince pies will be served, after which the children will be ready for collection from The Moat.

Please could you return the slip below indicating the number of tickets required by Wednesday 29th November.

Yours sincerely,

hiz hord.

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep

Y1 & Y2 Christmas Production

Please return all slips to Mrs Lord by Wednesday 29 th November.	
Name of child Form	
l/We would like one/two seats for the performance 'Prickly Hay' on Th	ursday 7 th December.
I/We would like one/two seats for the performance 'Prickly Hay' on Fri	day 8 th December.